
From: Patrice Roux <patrice@vtpjib.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 5:54 PM 

To: Josh Dan 

Subject: FW: Jack in The Box Lovers Lane 

A�achments: Le,er Jack in The Box Lovers Lane 2024.pdf 

 

Josh 

  

Please see below the note: 

  

Note: 

  

A1er the council mee2ng with the City I exchange my phone number with Deborah and ask her to call 

me to come up with a solu2on to her concerns. 

She never called me. 

10 days a1er that mee2ng I stopped at her place with my wife to ask her if she contacted all the 

neighbors and ask her if we can have a mee2ng to discuss a solu2on. She was pre,y upset and 

aggressive in her talks. Not willing to discuss any solu2on. 

I them reach to Steven from the City for help. Steven told me he will try to talk to her to see if we can 

have a resolu2on to that situa2on of Jack in the Box being 24 hours 7 days a week for our opera2on. 

  

Solu�on: 

  

My solu2on regarding this situa2on is to con2nue to have the bushes along the DT Area grown to a 3 

feet height. I reach to our landscaper to monitor the situa2on and add if necessary more bushes to 

achieve the desire height of 3 feet. 

Our desire all along has been to be in compliance with the City direc2on and the well-being of the 

neighborhood 

  

  

 Thanks 

  

  

Patrice Roux 
VTP Enterprises dba Jack in the Box 
1660 N Farmersville Blvd. 
Farmersville, CA 93223 
Phone: 559-625-4887 
Fax: 559-627-5887 

Cell: 626-848-2601 

 
Privileged and Confidential:  Unless otherwise indicated the information contained in this message is 

privileged and/or confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of 

this message is not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution 

or copying of this communication or any of the information in it is strictly prohibited. If you have 



received this communication in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and then delete the 

message. Thank you. 

  

  

  

  




